
MARCH 2021 NEWSLETTER

At the November meeting it was decided to have our Cash Raffle at the Sno-Devils Building on 
Saturday, May 15th, 2021 from 3 to 6 p.m.  Food and activities to be determined.  In these uncertain times we 
are struggling through our decisions with activities.  Please submit any ideas you may have for raffles, club 
rides, etc., maybe we’ve already tried it, maybe we’ve never thought of it.

Cash Raffle tickets are out, another fundraiser we need to be successful at to continue to have 
updated equipment and fuel.   Please use the form below to get your Cash Raffle ticket or call the Secretary 
at 715-275-4051.   We only have a few tickets left, get yours before they’re gone!!

Elections are always at the April meeting, this year it’s April 12, 2021.

When you are out riding and notice an area where we could use more signs or some brushing done 
please make a note of it and pass it along to one of the club officers.  We do have some issues with ATV trail 
signs confusing snowmobilers on which way to go.  Some of our trails are snowmobile trails in the winter and 
ATV trails in the summer, which is why there is dual signage in some places and it gets confusing.  A past 
practice was to put garbage bags over the ATV signage during snowmobile season, your suggestions will be 
considered.   

We’ve had some discussions on how to involve members in our meetings that can’t physically attend.  
One option is to put our meetings on Facebook live.   We have about 200 out of town members, so doing 
something like a zoom meeting will be hard to manage.  If you have any suggestions please pass them along.

There’s a lot of concern about safety and staying on YOUR side of the trail, especially on the corners. 
If you can’t stay on your side of the trail, then you are going to fast!  At the February meeting there was a lot of
discussion about riding off trail riding/Trespassing.  Our general consensus is that if you see someone off trail,
take a picture of them if at all possible and turn it over to the DNR or the Sherriff or contact your club.  

The DNR Snowmobile Safety Class scheduled for March 20th is full.  

Our Annual Open House was Saturday, February 20th and we had a really good crowd.  Had a lot of 
good conversations with members of other clubs.  Went through almost all of our food this year, brats, 
burgers, bbq, and etc.
 

AWSC website www.awsc.org has loads of info, including your member # if you need it!!

Even though change is difficult, we are always open to new ideas and suggestions.  So please 
participate in YOUR club.  Please attend meetings, give us a call, or e-mail to give your input on any 
important issues.  

Next Meeting:  Monday, March 8th, 2021, at 7 p.m. at the Sno-Devils Building in Elcho.

2021 CASH RAFFLE TICKET ORDER FORM      $100 Each  
1st Prize:  $2,000  2nd Prize:  $1,000  6 Prizes of $500  10 Prizes of $250

Number of Tickets_________ Amount Enclosed:_________

Name:______________________________________

Address:________________________________________

Phone:___________________________________________

Mail to: Sno-Devils Snowmobile Club Inc.  P.O. Box 116 Summit Lake, WI. 54485
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Address: President Fred Schauer
Sno Devils Snowmobile Club Inc. Vice President Fred Howalt
P.O. Box 116 Treasurer Fred Schauer
Summit Lake, WI.  54485 Secretary Laurie Schauer
Phone -- 715-275-3254 Trail Boss Brian Paramski
Email -- snodevilsclub@gmail.com Board Member Eddie Miller
Website -- www.snodevils.org Board Member Dan Mishler

Board Member Brian Paramski
Board Member Kevin Ashby
Board Member Lisa Thom
Board Member Mike Fowler
Snow Council Delegate Brian Paramski

                                      FEBRUARY CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNERS LIST
`

2/1/2021 1214 25.00 Theresa Spielbauer Grafton WI
2/2/2021 457 25.00 Gerald Case Sheboygan WI
2/3/2021 24 25.00 Laurie Kuehl Hustisford WI
2/4/2021 945 25.00 Jeff Clasen Grafton WI
2/5/2021 639 25.00 Mark Dynek Menomonee Falls WI
2/6/2021 92 25.00 Darrin Vinz Hartford WI
2/7/2021 1197 50.00 Mark W. Hoppe Pewaukee WI
2/8/2021 35 25.00 Calon Schreiber Hustisford WI
2/9/2021 1405 25.00 Sarah Meier Neenah WI

2/10/2021 587 25.00 Pete Pukall Pelican Lake WI
2/11/2021 1113 25.00 Jim Page South Milwaukee WI
2/12/2021 1350 25.00 Michell Garretl Elcho WI
2/13/2021 54 25.00 Timothy Saar Hustisford WI
2/14/2021 731 200.00 Joe Stange Random Lake WI
2/15/2021 459 25.00 James M. Krueger Pelican Lake WI
2/16/2021 852 25.00 Hank Bucheger Kewaskum WI
2/17/2021 296 25.00 Jeff Podeweltz Merrill WI
2/18/2021 598 25.00 Wells Brockman Little Chute WI
2/19/2021 1087 25.00 Brian Peter Ixonia WI
2/20/2021 1211 25.00 Steve Schwid Brookfield WI
2/21/2021 729 50.00 Bonnie Dollert Grafton WI
2/22/2021 690 25.00 Karen Pyatt Irma WI
2/23/2021 281 25.00 Pete Sward Summit Lake WI
2/24/2021 1432 25.00 Joe T. Ramirez Appleton WI
2/25/2021 1014 25.00 Tom McCune Fort Atkinson WI
2/26/2021 980 25.00 Dennis Desbrow Deerbrook WI
2/27/2021 1044 25.00 Paul Coot Williams Oshkosh WI
2/28/2021 428 50.00 Jerome Gerrits Hortonville WI


